
December 19, 1979 

t<1r. Geoffrey Haynes, Deputy Commissioner 
DEPARTMENT OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
Pouch 11 f"' 11 

Juneau, Alaska 99811 

Dear Jeff: 

c 

At the December 4-5 meeting of the Water Resources Board, we were presented 
your new project component budget system. 

That presentation was nEt with the same enthusiasm you and I saw at the 
budget subcommittee meetings of two weeks ago. The t•esu1ts were that we 
all felt this budget is an invaluable management and public information 
tool. I 

The ~Jater Resources Board stands ready to assist you in any way v1e can 
to support this new budget presentation. 

Yours very truly, 

RICHARD H. SIMS 
Chairman 

cc: Jay S. Hammond. Governor 


